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7 November 2022 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF HALF YEAR RESULT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Oceania Healthcare Limited will announce its half year results for the six month period to 30 September 
2022 on the morning of Wednesday 23 November 2022.   
 
The results presentation will be available following its lodgement with NZX and ASX directly through both 
exchanges and also on the Oceania website at:  
https://www.oceaniahealthcare.co.nz/investor-centre/reports-presentations 
 
Oceania will hold a webcast at 11.00am NZST (9.00am AEST) on Wednesday 23 November 2022 hosted 
by Brent Pattison (Chief Executive Officer) and Kathryn Waugh (Chief Financial Officer).  The live webcast 
can be accessed via following the attached link:  https://myevents.nz/oceania/results    
 
To listen to the webcast, you are advised to log on to the website and complete your registration details at 
least 10 minutes before the webcast commences. 
 
 
 
Anna Thorburn 
Group General Manager Corporate Services  
Oceania Healthcare Limited 
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